CITY OF ROGERS

Hee of the Mayor

Mayor Greg Hines

November 18, 2020

Re: Habitat for Humanity
Sunderland Grant Application

To Whom It May Concern,

On behalf of the City of Rogers, Arkansas, [ am pleased to write this letter in support of Habitat
for Humanity Benton County’s grant application.

As I’m sure you are well aware, Habitat for Humanity Benton County provides a valuable
service to Northwest Arkansas. It has built approximately 81 homes in its 20 year history with a
new build beginning in Rogers right now. Over 253 individuals have been helped to obtain safe
and affordable housing through this organization. Habitat for Humanity Benton County also
serves as a rallying point for many volunteers who want to support a family and better the

community. This is all extremely important as Northwest Arkansas recovers from the fiscal
impacts of the pandemic.

I have been personally affected by the mission of Habitat for Humanity. As a teenager, I had the
opportunity to serve with the organization and credit my time there as a beginning to what turned
into a career in public service. Coming full circle, I am excited to continue to partner with this
organization for the betterment of the community.

Habitat for Humanity Benton County addresses real needs in our community and our region, and

I am proud to support their mission. I encourage you to give their grant application every
consideration.

Sincerpty,

Méyor Greg Hines
City of Rogers, Arkansas
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